
  

ix 

Recommendations 
Recommendation 1 

5.9 The committee recommends that the Australian Government should defer 
undertaking binding treaty action until the future of the Trans-Pacific 
Partnership Agreement is clarified through further negotiations with Australia's 
major trading partners. 
Recommendation 2 

5.15 The committee recommends that the Australian Government expedite 
widely supported reforms to the treaty-making process in order to assist the 
completion of future trade agreements. 
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